
P-04-688 TATA Steel Port Talbot Power Plant – Correspondence from the 

Petitioner to the Committee, 25.02.18 

 

Dear Kayleigh, 

 

I would like the petition carried forward for two main reasons. 

1. The building of a new power plant would drastically reduce air emissions into the 

town of Port Talbot. 

2. The power plant would make the integrated plant more efficient and also secure 

the longevity of Steelmaking in Wales. 

 

Best Regards 

Mr.Bamsey 

 


